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• Chief Green presented and participated in discussion of the Agency Activity 

Reports generated by Courtware Rare Element Solutions software for the Police 

Department. These resourceful reports will be distributed at council meetings 

quarterly. 

 

• Chief Green stated that congratulations are in order to Pine Lake Police 

Departments Cpl. Jason Cooper. The Pine Lake Police Department received a 

“Good Letter” on March 12, 2023, from DeKalb County Sheriff’s Department 

regarding an incident Cpl. Cooper assisted the county in. The commendation 

letter was in reference to his assistance in safely apprehending a suspect that 

was in a stolen vehicle attempting to flee. The subject had a concealed handgun 

in his pants where he was reaching for during the arrest. 

 

• Chief Green reported that the new officers will be sworn in at the April 25th City 

Council meeting. 


